
From: Melissa Rodriguez-Vodak 
Date: March 18, 2015 at 7:33:10 PM EDT 
To: wigzamore, aldermanrossetti, marchi family 
Cc: kvalent3, Hanan Alzaim, Sharon Lee, Levy, Jonathan I, Lindsay Underhill 
Subject: Boston University Medical School Student Project: Logan Airport and  
Community Impacts 

Dear Community Members,  
 
Thank you for attending our Community Environmental Health class on February 19th. 
We all enjoyed listening to the concerns of community members and are looking forward 
to getting involved.  
 
We are interested in working with the communities of East Boston and Somerville. Many 
of you voiced concerns with airport-related noise and health outcomes. Our project will 
be looking at noise events and sleep quality and sleep disturbance. We wanted to get the 
dialogue started and were hoping for your involvement in the project. Part of the project 
will require recruiting community members to complete surveys and conduct some noise 
sampling. We are in the process of completing the study design proposal.  
 
Could you please let us know your interest at your earliest convenience and we can plan 
accordingly to move forward with the project.  
 
Thank you in advance,  
 
Melissa Rodriguez-Vodak, Sharon Lee, Kirby Valentine & Hanan Alzaim  
 


